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News

Men’s Health Week 2011

It seems like only yesterday when we were all hyped-up for Men’s Health Week 2010.  However, the next one is just around the corner! ...  International Men's Health Week (MHW) always begins on the Monday before Father's Day and ends on Father's Day itself.  This coming year, it will run from Monday 13th until Sunday 19th June 2011.  It is celebrated in most European countries, as well as in the USA, Australia and a number of other places worldwide.  The aims of MHW are to: heighten awareness of preventable health problems for males of all ages; support men and boys to engage in healthier lifestyle choices / activities; encourage the early detection and treatment of health difficulties in males.  Why not put these dates into your diary, and start thinking about how your group could mark this week?
Back to Top
What do Men Need?
Participants in the recent Men’s Policy Forum meeting held in the Northern Ireland Council for Voluntary Action (Wednesday 24th November), were asked to generate male-focused recommendations for the next NICVA Policy Manifesto.  This document will set out the voluntary and community sectors’ priorities for policy-makers, and is particularly relevant at the minute - as there will be a Northern Ireland Assembly election next year.  However, even if you weren’t able to attend the meeting, there is still an opportunity to contribute to this document ...  just send your “Top Five Priorities for Action” (in relation to men and boys) to Lorraine Boyd from NICVA at Email:  lorraine.boyd@nicva.org   To find out more about the Policy Manifesto, please visit: www.nicva.org/content/policy-manifesto 
Back to Top
Good Practice Guide for Community Food Initiatives
Healthy Food for All has developed a Good Practice Guide for Community Food Initiatives which provides advice on how to set up community food projects that improve the consumption of healthy food amongst low-income groups.  Examples of community food initiatives include food cooperatives, community cafés, food-growing projects, breakfast and after-school clubs, and community-based training courses in nutrition and healthy eating.  Community Food Initiatives (CFIs) can combat food poverty by making good-quality, affordable food more accessible to local communities.  CFIs promote good health by making it easier for people to make healthy food choices.  They can also address gaps in dietary knowledge and skills, and improve the quality and extent of food availability in local areas.  For example, some community food initiatives assist local residents to grow their own fruit and vegetables, while others provide training for parents in how to prepare healthy family meals on a low budget.  For further information contact Georgina Buffini at gbuffini@healthyfoodforall.com 
Back to Top
Colin Men’s Group Update

Colin Men's Group has now been operating in the Colin area of West Belfast for a year.  During that time, they have run all sorts of health-focused activities: from walking to cooking, health fares to 'pamper days'.  The men have taken part in voluntary work, and participated in an environmental clean-up programme during the summer.  The group is now planning a range of training sessions in essential skills, IT, and photography, as well as running 5-a-side football sessions.  This year, the Christmas Dinner will be in Pinetree Manor (which the men will cook themselves).  To say ‘thank you’ to Pinetree Manor and Cloverhill Hostel for all the support that they have provided during the year, the men have decided to create a hamper for each organisation.  Twenty-five men are now registered with the group, and at least 17 attend each week.  The group welcomes new members, and is keen to offer support and advice to others who wish to start-up a men's group.  For more information / referrals contact Maureen Bruce on Tel: 0783 4929103 or Scap (Umberto Scappaticci) on Tel: 02890 623813.
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Events

Men’s Policy Forum within NICVA
You are invited to attend the next meeting of the Men’s Policy Forum within NICVA.  This will take place on Wednesday 26th January 2011 in NICVA (61 Duncairn Gardens, Belfast  BT15 2GB) from 10.30am - 1.00pm.  You don’t need to be a policy expert to attend this group.  The Forum is open to anyone (male or female) who has an interest in men’s issues and needs.  The focus of this gathering will be “Male Victims of Domestic Abuse”, and there will be an opportunity to hear some of the findings from the recent research conducted in this area by the Men’s Advisory Project (MAP).  For more information and/or to confirm your attendance, please contact Cathy Breslin from NICVA at Tel: 02890 877777 or Email: cathy.breslin@nicva.org 
Back to Top


Supporting Young Parents and their Families: Working with Young Fathers
The Teen Parents Support Programme would like to invite you to their 10th Anniversary Conference.  This will take place on Friday 10th December 2010, in Áras Moyola, NUI Galway.  This conference will be of interest to anyone who has contact with young parents and their families - such as those working in family support services, schools, health services, training organisations, social services, youth groups, parents’ groups, childcare provision etc.  The speakers include Professor Pat Dolan of NUI Galway (who will present on Teen Parenthood: Pathways to Coping) and Alison Loughlin, Director, Parenting Forum Northern Ireland (who will speak about developing the capacity to work with young fathers).  In addition, TPSP staff will deliver workshops on the theme of working with young parents, including one relating, specifically, to young fathers.  The cost is €20 per person, which includes lunch and the conference proceedings.  Free parking is available.  For further details contact Margaret Morris, National Coordinator TPSP, at Tel: 01 67000120 / 087 2518428, email: tpsp@treoir.ie or visit www.treoir.ie 
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Unemployment and Mental Health in the Border Area

The Irish Central Border Area Network (ICBAN) is holding a free seminar on Friday 10th December 2010, in the Sligo Park Hotel, Sligo.  This is a cross-border event which will explore the issue of unemployment and mental health, and aims to highlight the potential need for services to respond to the social exclusion of those living with mental ill-health in the region.  For more information, contact roisin@icban.com or Tel: 0044 2866 340717.
Back to Top
The Irish Men’s Sheds Forum
A “Men’s Shed” is any community-based, non-commercial organisation which is open to all men, and provides a safe, friendly and inclusive environment where men are able to gather and/or work on meaningful projects at their own pace, in their own time, and in the company of other men.  The primary objective is to advance the health and well-being of participants.  The Irish Men’s Sheds Forum is a small, voluntary group, who share enthusiasm for the development of Community Men’s Sheds in Ireland.  The Forum is supported by the Australian Men’s Shed Association - whose vision and work the Irish Forum wishes to adapt to our local situation.  It is hoped that, eventually, the Forum will facilitate the growth of a Men’s Sheds Organisation which will serve the whole island of Ireland.  More information can be found online at: www.menssheds.ie and this site also contains a large interactive discussion section.  The Irish Men’s Sheds Forum is meeting on Tuesday 7th December 2010, at the Tipperary Men’s Shed.  Everybody is welcome.  For more information about this meeting, the forum, or the website, Email: info@menssheds.ie 
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Training
Sexual Health Training for Youth and Community Workers

The Sexual Health Team in Belfast Health and Social Care Trust invites you to a one day course on “Sexual Health Training for Youth and Community Workers”.  This will take place on Tuesday 7th December 2010 and Wednesday 8th December 2010 in the Millennium Community Outreach Centre, Springfield Road, Belfast.  Each course will cover: Risk Taking Behaviour; Sexual Health and Young People; Sexual Health Skills; Signposting for Young People.  To book a place on either of these days, contact: Joanna Gregg or Joe Harris at Tel: 02890 900051 or Email: shealth.team@belfasttrust.hscni.net 
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Research

Men’s and Women’s Sexual Health and Well-Being Study
Lyndsay Foster, a clinical psychology graduate student at the University of New Brunswick, is currently conducting a study on how being diagnosed with a STI impacts upon sexuality and sexual well-being.  She is interested in comparing the sexual well-being of men and women who have been diagnosed with a sexually transmitted infection (STI or STD) to those who have not had a STI.  Men and women who are over the age of majority in their country are encouraged to participate.  Participants in the study will be asked about their sexual experiences, sexual health, and sexual attitudes.  The survey takes approximately 10 to 25 minutes to complete, and participants will have an opportunity to win a VISA Gift Card worth 50 Canadian dollars.  For more details see:  https://survey.psyc.unb.ca/sexualhealth.aspx 
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Web Links

Men’s Issues on the Web …

How e-health can improve men's health
Binge drinking ‘doubles heart risk’
Experts say school sports vital in getting boys off the sofa
Nine in 10 new dads 'present at birth'
Link between mild painkillers in pregnancy and male reproductive problems
Man's campaign over breast cancer
Back to Top
Next Edition

The next edition of E-Male Matters will be released in January 2011.  Do you know of anything (research, events, resources, news etc.) affecting men and boys which should be included in it?  There’s a simple template for all articles.  Let us know (within 150 words) all the crucial details e.g. title, date, time, venue, short description, contact details for further information (name, telephone and/or email address), and web link (if available) for a fuller explanation.  To keep the file size of this newsletter small, we cannot, unfortunately, accept photographs or images.  Please email your information to: emalematters@mhfi.org   The submission deadline for the January edition is Friday 31st December 2010.

“E-Male Matters” is also available online at: www.mhfi.org/about-e-male-matters.html
The views expressed in E-Male Matters are not, necessarily, those of the Men’s Health Forum in Ireland
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